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12/10/2019  08:15:532019/5094/L SUPC Jonathan Byatt This appears a well thought out and carefully considered set of alterations. These changes will in large part 

retain and add in small ways to the period nature if thede landmark buildings seen by the millions who use the 

Heath every year. 

In retaining the beauty and interest of the area I would offer a suggestion or request to help enhance the 

knowledge and interest if this unique piece of Hampstead life. Would the owners deem it appropriate to add a 

small plaque or similar testament to the side of the front gate which remembers the prior resident, Mr Noel 

Carribgton, who founded Puffin books while resident. This would add some additional significance to the site 

without detracting from its character. This need not be a large 'blue pkaque' style or similar. Merely a small 

plate with minimal content which matches the decor of the external boundary.
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